

TERM 1 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 7 FEBRUARY 2025



FROM THE DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS & WELLBEING

Welcome to a Wonderful Start to the New School Year

As we embark on another exciting year at the College, we are filled with anticipation for the opportunities and achievements that lie ahead. It's always a wonderful time of year as we reconnect with familiar faces and welcome new members to our school community.

At this time, we would like to highlight the importance of partnership between home and school. By working together, we can create the best environment for your child's growth and success. With that in mind, we kindly ask for your support in the following areas:

- **1. Follow Kiss and Ride Procedures:** To ensure the safety of all students, please be mindful of our Kiss and Ride procedures. These are in place to create a smooth and secure arrival and departure experience for all families.
- **2. Timely Permission for College Events:** We appreciate your prompt attention in giving permission for your child to participate in College events. This helps us ensure all students can take part in these exciting learning opportunities.
- **3. Raising Concerns Early:** Should you have any concerns or questions, we encourage you to reach out to the College through the appropriate channels. Addressing issues early allows us to work together to find the best solution.
- 4. Proper Uniform: Ensuring that your child is wearing their uniform correctly helps maintain a

sense of pride and unity within our school community. We thank you for your support in reinforcing this expectation.

Thank you for your continued partnership in making this year a successful one. Together, we can help your child thrive in all that they do.

Mrs Kylie Singles

Director of Operations & Wellbeing - Junior School